
2014-2015
CHALLENGES

$1,000,000 DONATIONS
100% CLUBS PARTICIPATION

“MILEOF PENNIES”
“DINING FORDOLLAR$”
“BANK CHALLENGE”

WILL YOUR CLUB ANSWER
THE CHALLENGE?

Fellow Lions

Let me first thank you for your wonderful efforts last year when we
raised $1,029,626 in donations, the second year in a row you raised
over $1,000,000. Thank you for your support of MLERF, the only
statewide project of the Lions of Massachusetts. We had nearly 100%
support from our Lions, Lioness and Leo Clubs.

Our goals this year are to again reach the $1,000,000 mark and with
100% participation.

As Lions we have answered many challenges. In 1925 we accepted
Helen Keller’s challenge to be Knights Of The Blind and make it our
mission to ”eradicate preventable blindness”. In1952 the Lions of
Mass. responded to another challenge and formed MLERF. The Lions
of Mass. first effort was historic. The first $5000 Grant made to
Harvard Medical School was instrumental in ending the scourge of
Retinopathy of Prematurity or Baby Blindness. In the ensuing years
over 150,000 babies sight was saved by the Lions of Massachusetts.

Your MLERF donations are critically important to the work of our
research partners. The grants you provide are unique and generally are
ONLY available from Mass Lions Eye Research Fund, Inc. They are
NOT the type provided by most other funds or foundations.

This year we have offered our own challenges and some new ideas to
help all of our clubs raise more funds than before and help to expand
the funding available to the research institutions we support.

The challenges are pretty simple – have donations over $1 Million
and have 100% participation by all clubs. We have offered
challenges like “MILE OF PENNIES, DINING FOR DOLLAR$ AND THE

BANK CHALLENGE” to assist your club.

We have new ideas to better educate and inform our clubs. These will
be explained in this the first of several newsletters which we will
provide to you. We will try to include interesting and informative
stories and updates about what is being done around the state. If you
have MLERF projects you would like us to include please send them
to me

We hope you will enjoy these and that they will help your club in
“Answering The Challenge” Please share them with all your
members.

Thank your for your service and your support of Massachusetts
Lions Eye Research Fund, Inc.

YIL
Randy rpinch5663@yahoo.com
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MLERF President Randy Pinch

pins Dr. David Hunter of

Children’s Hospital after he

donated his $33.00. (right)

President Randy Pinch accepts

generous personal donation

from Chinatown Lions Club

President Victor NG. (left)

President Randy Pinch accepts personal $33

donations from Doctor David Hunter (left) and MLERF

Secretary Bob Haskell (right) at visit to Children’s

Hospital.
MLERF President Randy Pinch presented the first 3

President’s Pins at a recent meeting of the

Chinatown Lions Club. Abington Lions Club

President Ted Cummins and Zone Chair Kathy

Salem received the first two pins and Chinatown

Lions President Victor Ng proudly shows off the 3
rd

pin to be presented.

President Randy Pinch

presents MLERF

Secretary Bob Haskell

with his President’s Pin.

$33.00 DONATIONS CAN BE ACCEPTED BY ANYMLERFOFFICER ORDIRECTOR AND THE

PRESIDENT’S PIN WILL BE PRESENTED AT THE EARLIEST POSSIBLE TIME OR IT CAN BE MAILED

TO THE DONOR. ALL $33 DONATIONS ARE CREDITED TO A CLUB’S TOTAL OF

PENNIES FOR SIGHT DONATIONS. BE SURE CHECKS HAVE THE CLUB NAME IN THE MEMO.



SUCCESS STORIES

Have you wondered howMassachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund, Inc’s funds are

used by our research partners? Now you can know. This year we have produced

“SUCCESS STORIES”. The publication contains numerous articles provided by the 6

major eye research institutions. The articles tell many stories about the

achievements which were possible ONLY because they were originally funded by

MLERF funds. This is not a complete list but a representative sample of the

institution’s accomplishments over the years. The “SUCCESS STORIES”would not be

possible without YOUR support ofMLERF. “SUCCESS STORIES” are printed in this

year’sMLERF Directory. They are available on theMLERFI.ORGweb site. You can

request a print copy of the booklet by e-mail to rpinch5663@yahoo.com.

MASSACHUSETTS

LIONS EYE

RESEARCH FUND

“ANSWERING THE CHALLENGE”

SINCE 1952



WILL YOUR CLUBANSWER

THEMILE OF PENNIES CHALLENGE?

SCHEPENS EYE RESEARCH INSTITUTE “ANSWERING THE CHALLENGE” - WILL YOUR CLUB?

THE MD33 GOAL
10,000,000 PENNIES

$100,000

Last year almost

$60,000 was raised for

PENNIES FOR SIGHT

For EVERY $100 donated

from any source to

PENNIES FOR SIGHT your

club will earn an entry

into a great drawing for

dozens of prizes.

If your club has a PENNIES

FOR SIGHT Chairperson

please report that Lions

name to PENNIES FOR

SIGHT Chairperson, PDG

Louise Wojtkiewicz.

lion.louise@hotmail.com



IT’S FREE – IT’S “PRETTY” EASY

DINING FOR DOLLAR$

DISTRICT 33Y DINING FOR DOLLAR$ SUCCESSFUL EVENT
On October 9th, World Sight Day, the Lions of District 33Y held a Dining for a Cause at the 99 Restaurants in

Springfield (Eastfield Mall), Pittsfield and Greenfield. The following Lions Clubs participated: Agawam,

Hampden, Ludlow, Springfield 16 Acres, Montague-Erving, Pelham, Northampton, Deerfield, Charlemont,

Williamsburg, Lee, Pittsfield, Adams and Hinsdale. In total from the 3 restaurants $565.69 was raised for

Massachusetts Lions Eye Research Fund to find a cure for blindness. This Fund, the official charity of the Lions

of Massachusetts, gives seed money to researchers in Massachusetts for research on curing eye

diseases. District 33Y would like to thank the Lions and non-Lions who participated in this Fundraiser. We

would also like to thank the 99 Restaurants for their help.

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE LIONS OF DISTRICT 33Y

DINING FOR DOLLAR$

GOALS

2 Dining Events

$200 Per Event
For every $200 raised your club

or group will be entered in a

drawing for a trip for 2

to the next

USA/Canada Forum
(transportation not included)

When you hold a DINING FOR

DOLLAR$ Event please notify

PDG Jeanne Farrow so your club

or group will be credited with the

results of the event and entered

into the drawing.



Maybe not because it was almost 35 years ago. The following report was the actualMLERF report provided on July 21,

1980. Not many of us were Lions or involved with MLERF in 1979-1980. We thought you might be interested in this

report of President –PDG Charlie DeAngelus. Was your club active 35 years ago? This was reproduced from the actual

report.



Lions are invited and encouraged to attend MLERF Directors Meetings
and Research Institute Visitations. A MLERF calendar is in the MLERF

Directory. For additional information contact a MLERF District Director.

At Children’s Hospital Lions and Guests were able to move

through 6 different presentations. Each one a research project

funded with MLERF Grants including a Presidential Grant.

Attendees were able to discuss each project with the research

scientists and doctors. Some were even interactive.



MEMORIAL
ENVELOPES

Does your club have a supply of
Memorial Envelopes?

In 2013-2014 Memorial and Honorarium
Donations accounted for

$34,500 in donations.

If your club needs a supply of Memorial Envelopes
please contact one your District Directors and ask for a supply.
The Memorial Envelopes can be placed in local funeral homes

and churches. They provide a wonderful way to honor a fellow Lion
or loved one and the donations are added to total MLERF donations.

We think it is pretty safe to say that all of our clubs have a partner

that handles our funds – your BANK!Many of our banking partners are

supportive of our local fundraising efforts. However, if you have not

asked your local bank for a donation for other events or projects we

encourage every club to ask for a donation toMLERF.

Many of our clubs have members who are bank employees or officers and should be able and

willing to help with an appeal for funds. Generally it is not a good idea to seek funds from a bank’s

“foundation” because they target specific community causes. Foundations generally do not give to

other foundations or funds.

If you believe it is appropriate PLEASE ask your local bank for a donation toMLERF. Talk to the

branch manager or the person with whom you may already have had contact. If you need a sample

letter of introduction we can provide that. In fact a copy was included in your directory package. If

you need our help – please ask. If you need numbers for their tax filings we can provide those

because MLERF is a 501 (C) 3 and the bank can also benefit from their donation to MLERF.



ADD $5.00 PER JERSEY IF YOU WANT YOUR JERSEY MAILED TO YOUR HOME

____ JERSEYS@$20.00 -TOTAL ________________

____ LS JERSEYS@$25.00 – TOTAL _____________

$5.00 PER JERSEY FOR MAILING ___________________

TOTAL PAYMENT __________________________
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TOMLERF

NAME: ___________________________________

ADDRESS__________________________________

CLUBNAME________________________________

E-MAIL:___________________________________



$100,000
WILL YOU HELP TO REACH $100,000

WILL YOUR CLUB ANSWER THE CHALLENGE?

HOWMANY LIONS WILL SUPPORT

THE $33 DOLLAR CHALLENGE AND EARN

THE NEW PRESIDENT’S PIN?

CANISTER COLLECTIONS, $33 DONATIONS,

MILES OF PENNIES DONATIONS ALL COUNT

TOWARDS “PENNIES FOR SIGHT”.

EVERY $100 COLLECTED EARNS ANOTHER

ENTRY IN THE BIG DRAWING FOR

DOZENS OF PRIZES.

DO YOU HAVE ENOUGH CANISTERS?

DO YOU HAVE A GIANT CANISTER FOR

SPECIAL EVENTS?

WILL YOUR CLUB COLLECT A “MILE OF

PENNIES” AND EARN A BANNER PATCH?
$10,000

$20,000

$30,000

$40,000

$50,000

$60,000

$70,000

$80,000

$90,000

DO YOU KNOW?
THEMASSACHUSETTS LIONS EYE RESEARCH FUND,

INC.WEB SITEMLERFI.ORG NOW ACCEPTS

DONATIONS. DONATIONS CAN BE MADE TO GRANT

FUNDS OR TRUST & ENDOWMENT. THEY CAN

BE MADE BY USING PAYPAL OR WITH CREDIT

CARDS. MEMORIAL FORMS CAN ALSO BE PRINTED

FROM THE WEB SITE AND MAILED TOMLERF.



UPCOMING MLERF EVENTS
IF YOUR CLUB IS SPONSORING AN UPCOMING EVENT TO BENEFIT THEMASSACHUSETTS LIONS EYE

RESEARCH FUND AND YOU WOULD LIKE TO SHARE IT IN THEMLERF BULLETIN PLEASE SEND THE

ANNOUNCEMENT TO RPINCH5663@YAHOO.COM. IF IT CAN BE USED IN A TIMELY MANNER IT WILL BE

ADDED TO BULLETINS DISTRIBUTED BEFORE THE EVENT.




